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CITY OF POMONA 

COUNCIL REPORT 
 

June 4, 2018 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

From:  Linda Lowry, City Manager 

 

Submitted by: Meg McWade, Public Works Director 

 

Subject:   Public Hearing – Open a Public Hearing for the Purposes of Continuing 

it to June 18, 2018 for Consideration of a Resolution Establishing and 

Adjusting Fees for Services Provided by the Public Works Department 

 

 

DISCUSSION 

 

The Public Works Department has requested that the Public Hearing related to Public Works 

Fees, which was originally advertised for June 4, 2018, be continued to June 18, 2018. Staff 

identified clerical error in the fee schedule.  Staff is re-advertising the correction. This 

continuation will allow for transparency and enable the public more time to review the fees.  The 

fee schedule is available at the City Clerk’s Office.  

 

 

Prepared by:  Dennice Raygoza, Sr. Management Analyst 


